From: Chris Jensen

To: Scanlon, Amy; cjensenjensen@hotmail.com
Subject: For preservationist Amy Scanlon

Date: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 4:35:41 PM
Hi Amy,

| saw a news story about Monday's agenda item of the three
apartment buildings on North Henry street with hopes of them
being torn down for this outrageous large high rise building.
Glad it did not passy by your committee with an ok, however,

I guess it does go ahead anyway to the Plan Commission which
can go against your good efforts and pass it anyway if they

so wish, correct?

And also, are you techincall a staff member or the director of
preservation and historical buildings of Madison..what is your
correct title....and is staff member appropriate as one news
story told?

Chris Jensen
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